
FIFTH GRADE SUMMER READING
SUMMER 2021

FIFTH GRADE IS AN EXCITING YEAR.  WE WILL READ A VARIETY OF TEXTS.

THIS SUMMER WE ARE ASKING ALL STUDENTS TO READ TWO BOOKS:

We will look closely at these texts when we come back to school.  However, we
are hoping that students come into school ready to discuss them in detail.

Therefore, as students read, we would like them to write down general questions
and observations they have. They may use Post-it notes to take general notes

about what they notice, wonder, and would like to learn more about.

We hope you enjoy reading this summer!
Thanks so much!

Amy Rose Kurland    Literacy
Brianna McNamara   Writing/Social Studies

akurland@philasd.org
bmcnamara@philasd.org
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What do you notice? What do you wonder?


